
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JUNE 25, 2013 
 

Item 31, Report No. 28, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on June 25, 2013. 
 
 
 
31 TASK FORCE ON RESIDENTIAL CONDOMINIUMS EXTENSION 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends approval of the recommendation contained in the 
following resolution submitted by Councillor Carella & Councillor Shefman, dated June 11, 2013: 
 

Member’s Resolution 
 

Submitted by Councillor Tony Carella & Councillor Alan Shefman 
 

Whereas, the Task Force on Residential Condominiums first met on October 11, 2012, and was 
to bring forward a Findings Report by June 2013;  
 
Whereas, the Task Force has realized it needs more time to bring forward recommendations, as 
the issues are complex;  
 
Whereas, the Task Force has scheduled monthly meetings and a findings report with 
recommendations is being drafted;   
 
It is therefore recommended that the Task Force On Residential Condominiums be given an 
extension to submit its Findings Report and Recommendations as soon as possible, but no later 
than December 2013. 

 
 


